
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 Friday 8th July 2022 

 

Dear Parents, 

Well what a beautiful Friday we are having and the prospect of a lovely sunny weekend to come.  

We welcomed our new reception children into school for a taster morning this week and Year 6 have been 

visiting their various secondary schools for September. It reminds us the end of the year is rapidly 

approaching, but it’s still full steam ahead at St Peter’s Bratton!  

A number of year groups have been completing food elements of Design and Technology this week. Year 1 

have made fruit salads and Year 3 made me a super cheese and salad sandwich today!  

Thank you again for coming to support our sports days last week.  

I hope you all have a super weekend. 

Best wishes, 

Mark Davis 

Principal  

 

Gov.uk cost of living support: 

We came across this website and are passing it on in case it’s helpful to you.  

https://costoflivingsupport.campaign.gov.uk 
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Sports Day! 

We would like to say a huge well done to everyone for their fantastic attitudes, effort and team spirit 
during Sports Day! 

Thankfully, the weather stayed dry, and we were able to watch as the children took part in the sprint, egg 
and spoon and relay races. 

We hope you enjoyed it as much as we did and thank you for your support. 
 
Please enjoy the following recounts from some Year 5 children and some photographs capturing our 
athletes! 

 
 
Sports Day Preparation  
  
Firstly, when we went outside, we split into different teams - boys and girls. After that, we did a few races 
(100m Race and The Egg and Spoon Race). After that, we got put into different teams A, B And C. A had the 
fastest people in it. We split into groups because we thought it would be fair if we were racing people who 
were roughly the same speed as us. After we got split into groups, we decided to do a relay race - 4 boys 
from 5b1 racing 4 boys from 5b2. Then 4 girls from 5b1 racing 4 girls from 5b2. Then after we did some 
practise races.  
  
Everybody had so much fun, and we can’t wait to do it again! 
Evan 5B1  
 
 
 
Last week was Sports Day!  
 

Everyone had so much fun! There was egg and spoon races, relays and running races! We got to watch all 
our classmates, cheer people on and our parents got to watch for the first time since Covid. It was very fun 
and very special for everyone. While having so much fun competing in races we got to earn house points! 
Caer Caradoc won the [KS2] Sports Day, so well done Caer Caradoc you worked hard and earnt the win! 
Everyone (children and teachers) were supportive! Everyone put in their best effort into every race they did. 
It was sunny, fun and everyone had smiles on their faces! Overall, it was a great day and we can’t wait for 
next year!  
Layla 5B1  
 
 

Relay Teams: 
Year 3: 

            



Year 4: 

          

Year 5: 

            

Year 6: 

      

 

 

 

 

 



Guide Dog Puppy Fund 

Raiser! 

 

Friday 15th July  
NON-UNIFORM DAY in exchange for some coins in the guide dog collector on 

your way into school! 

Cake and pre-loved book sale 3.15pm in the hall! Items will be sold at 20p, 50p 

and £1. 

Cake raffle! Tickets will be 50p each. Year 6 pupils will visit every classroom 

during the day to sell tickets. 

 

CAN YOU HELP? Please bring along donations of children’s books and cakes on 

the morning of Friday 15th July. Please, no nuts.   

 

Thank you for your on-going support in raising £2,500 to 

sponsor a guide dog puppy in memory of Mrs Oliver. 

For more information on how to sponsor a guide dog follow; 

https://www.guidedogs.org.uk/how-you-can-help/donating/donate-in-memory/sponsoring-a-

puppy/ 
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HOUSE POINT TOTALS! 

Haughmond 

2082 

Stiperstones 

2261 

Caer Caradoc 

1973 

Wrekin 

2217 
 

Lunchtime VIPs! 

Emily H R01 For wonderful manners at lunchtime. 

Inaya R02 For setting a great example for your classmates. 

Armaan 1R1 For lining up quietly and using wonderful manners! 

Olly  1R2 For using impeccable manners at lunchtime. 

Emily  2R1 For using lovely manners and for playing nicely with 

her peers at lunchtime. 

Hattie 2R2 For being a happy, pleasant little girl at lunchtime.  

Molly 3G1 For looking out for the younger children at 

Jori 3G2 For showing respect at lunchtime. 

Jessica 4G1 For playing nicely with younger children at 

lunchtime involving them in her games. 

Harry 4G2 For always being a kind friend and including anyone 

in his games. 

Henley 5B1 For showing positive behaviour at lunchtime. 

Alyssa 5B2 For showing respect and positive behaviour at 

lunchtime. 

Josh P 603 For showing kindness at lunchtime.  

 



DATES FOR THE DIARY 

 

 

 

Date Event 

Thursday 14th July Year 4 Squirrel School 

Friday 15th July Guide Dog Puppy Fundraiser 

Tuesday 19th July Year 6 Leavers workshops in school – pupils only 

Wednesday 20th July Year 6 Leavers Church Service  

Thursday 21st July Year 6 Leavers event in school  

Friday 22nd July Year 6 visit to Arthog Outreach Centre  

Friday 22nd July End of Summer term 

Monday 5th September PD Day  

Tuesday 6th September Autumn term begins 


